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❖ Archery Winter League is underway. Good 

Luck   to all our shooters! 

❖ Heater in indoor archery range is now fully 

functional. 

❖ Educational Activities schedule was full! 

Check the club calendar on SCCSFA.org for 

classes. Great Job Education Committee! 

❖ In 2021, the club was visited 5785 times; 

about 10% were guest. 

❖ Lake stocking on March 31st at 12 noon. 

Volunteers needed, watch for email to 

assist. 

❖ First day of PA trout fishing is April 2nd 

starting at 8 AM. 

❖ Kids Fishing Contest April 2nd between 8 

to 9:30 AM. 

❖ Meeting Room camera and microphones 

installed for the purpose of Zoom meeting 

participation. 

❖ Membership Committee is starting to 

intake new members this month. 

❖ The removal of vines, brush and trees from 

all the shooting ranges has started. Look 

for emails advising of temporary range 

closures. 

❖ An aggressive effort is in the works to 

clean-up overgrowth, vines and diseased 

and dead trees. Difference is remarkable! 

❖ A select timber harvest is being initiated in 

conjunction with the Chester County 

Conservation Office, the West Marlborough 

Township and the Club’s Forest 

Stewardship Plan. 

❖ New picnic tables can be seen around the 

clubhouse and lake. 

❖ Be aware of Senate Bill 3623. Buried in the 

bill are 2 anti-gun proposals. After your 

review, you may want to contact your 

Senator to voice your concern and request 

he vote against the bill. 

❖ Next pistol shoot is March 19th. 

❖ Workdays are right around the corner. Look 

for the email announcements and please 

sign-up. They will be on the weekend, in the 

morning and only 3 to 4 hours long. 

❖ Send comments to newsletter@sccsfa.org  
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